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Sri Ch. Jagga Rao             Sri C. Srinivas Reddy

Smt. B. Ameeta Reddy   Sri S. Siva Prasad

Sri G. Ashok Rao                        Sri I.V. Soma Raju

Sri K. Ramesh Chowdary                   Sri N.V. Subash

Dr. S.V. Ravindranath                          Sri N. Tirupathi Rao 

Reception Numbers      : 040-23253312 | 23253300 | 23253311

Guest Rooms                 : 040-23253333 23253334

Parcel Counter              : 040-23253352

Home Delivery               : 83408 34020

Email Id      : jhic1987@gmail.com
website       : www.jhiconline.com

Address:

Road #14, Jubilee Hills, Hyderabad - 500 033.
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Dear Members,

Greetings!
I hope this message finds you well. It is with great joy that I share with you the events 
and activities that have taken place in our club this month.

On Thursday, January 12th, 2023, we held a Rangoli Competition for ladies and               
children, where all participants were awarded prizes. The celebration of the                      
Sankranthi kite festival was also held, bringing together members and children for a 
joyous event.

On Wednesday, January 25th, 2023, we organized a Hindi Old Classic Songs Musical 
Nite in celebration of Republic Day. The event was met with great enthusiasm and all 
members thoroughly enjoyed the evening filled with melodious songs.

The following day, Thursday, January 26th, 2023, we held a flag hoisting ceremony to 
commemorate Republic Day, which was attended by senior members and office      
bearers.

We have also introduced a new offering, "Kuchipudi Palav," which can be ordered 
through Dunzo. In addition, we are actively delivering food parcels, including both 
breakfast and lunch, to members' homes. To register for this service, please send your 
membership number, name, address, and mobile number to 8340834020 via 
WhatsApp.

If you have any feedback or suggestions, please feel free to reach out to me at 
jhic1987@gmail.com

Best regards,

T. Hanumantha Rao

Note from the
Secretary’s Desk
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The Sankranthi festival on January 12th, 2023 was a day of celebration and                
festivities.The event was graced by the presence of ladies and kids who came                       
together to showcase their creative skills through the Rangoli competition. The              
participants displayed their talents by creating stunning Rangoli designs using a              
variety of colors, making the event a visual delight.

EVENTS OF LAST MONTH

The kite festival was also held on this day, bringing together members of the club for 
a joyous  celebration.The event was marked by the flying of colorful kites, adding to  the  
festive atmosphere.

Overall,the Sankranthi festival on January 12th, 2023 was a huge success, with the    
Rangoli competition and kite festival serving a satestament to the club's strong sense 
of camaraderie and celebration.
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Bollywood
Ki Sureeli Yaadein Musical Nite

On Republic Day Eve, January 25th, 2023, the club 
held a memorable Old Classic Hindi Songs Musical 
Nite. The event, attended by roughly 700 members, 
paid tribute to the timeless music of the past

04



05

The night was made even more special by the          
performances of popular singers Mrs. Sangeeta 
Melekar and Mr. Surojit Guha, who enthralled the 
audience with their  melodious renditions of old 
classics. The members thoroughly enjoyed the 
evening, and the event received an overwhelmingly 
positive response from the club.

The success of the event was largely due to the efforts of Sri M. Janardhar Reddy,             
Jt. Secretary and Sri C. Srinivas Reddy, Convenor-Entertainment Committee, who 
worked tirelessly to ensure that the arrangements were top-notch and that the 
members had an unforgettable evening. The members appreciated the efforts made 
by the center and the arrangements made for the programme.

Sri M. Janardhar Reddy, Jt. Secretary 
Organised this program with crew 



During the ceremony, the national flag was unfurled in a show of respect and                    
patriotism. The sight of the fluttering flag was a symbol of the unity and strength of the 
nation. The event was marked by a sense of pride and was a testament to the club's 
commitment to the values and   principles of the Republic of India.

Overall, the Republic Day flag hoisting ceremony was a  successful event that brought 
together members of the club in a show of unity and pride. The event was a fitting    
tribute to the sacrifices of the nation's founding fathers and a reminder of the                 
country's rich cultural heritage.

The Republic Day flag hoisting ceremony was a significant event that took place on 
January 26th, 2023 at 9 AM. The ceremony was held in the presence of a large number 
of members of the club and was a proud moment for all those in attendance.
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REPUBLIC DAY CELEBRATIONS
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TAMBOLA 

FILM SHOWS

Every Saturday, a Tambola is held with numerous prizes.

In February, the following films will be screened

INAUGURATION OF NEW PALAV COUNTER 

Members of the club can now place their orders for KUCHIPUDI PALAV through the  
popular on-demand delivery service DUNZO, which offers flexible and convenient 
ordering options. The service is available during evening timings, allowing members to 
enjoy the dish at their convenience.
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The club has recently opened a new and special KUCHIPUDI 
PALAV Counter on January 31st, 2023, with the aim of                
providing its members with convenient and easy access to one 
of the most famous local dishes. The opening of the                          
KUCHIPUDI PALAV Counter is a testament to the club's                
commitment to ensuring that its members have access to 
high-quality, locally sourced food and a taste of the region's 
rich culinary heritage.

Waltair Veerayya Veerasimha Reddy Kalyanam Kamaneeyam Pathaan 
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ASSOCIATE AFFILIATE MEMBERSHIP

Associate members have the option to sponsor their major children for Associate                   
Affiliate membership. If you are an interested member and would like to learn more 
about this opportunity, please contact the Office for further information and details. 
Sponsoring a child for Associate Affiliate membership allows them to become a part of 
the club and enjoy the same privileges as other Associate members. It is a great way 
to involve and support the next generation in the club.

Permanent members are now able to sponsor up to four members of their                        
immediate family, including their major children, parents, and in-laws. However, it is 
important to note that a permanent member cannot sponsor more than four family 
members at any given time, as per the rule. This means that a permanent member can 
choose to sponsor any combination of their major children, parents, and in-laws, as 
long as the total number of sponsored family members does not exceed four.

AFFILIATE MEMBERSHIP

Permanent members have the opportunity to nominate a family member to become a 
Permanent member in our Centre upon their demise. Nomination forms are available 
at on office. This facility will avoid any future litigations among family members.

NOMINATION FACILITY FOR PERMANENT MEMBERS

09

Eminent Coaches for Tennis, Basketball, and Billiards are available in the evening 
from 4:00 pm from Monday to Saturday. Members are requested to join their children. 
In addition, we are pleased to announce that Zumba fitness classes have recently been 
introduced and are already receiving a good response. These fun and energetic classes 
combine dance and aerobic elements to provide a full-body workout that is suitable for 
people of all fitness levels. If you are interested in joining the Zumba classes, please 
check with the Office for more information on schedule and availability. We hope to see 
you there!

COACHING CAMPS

LADIES FITNESS TRAINER CUM NUTRITIONIST

We are excited to announce that we have recently employed a female fitness trainer 
and nutritionist to join our gym team. She will be available in the mornings from 7:00 
am to 11:00 am to work with members and help them achieve their fitness and               
wellness goals. Whether you are looking to improve your strength, endurance,                 
flexibility, or overall health, our trainer can provide expert guidance and support. We 
encourage all members to take advantage of her knowledge and expertise, and to 
make the most of your gym experience. Please don't hesitate to ask for her assistance 
if you have any questions or need support.
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We are now offering home delivery of food parcels to members within a 5 kilometer 
radius of our location. If you would like to take advantage of this service, please send a 
WhatsApp  message to 8340834020 with your name, membership number, mobile 
number, and address. Once we have received your registration, we will be able to                 
deliver food parcels directly to your home at your convenience. This service is designed 
to make it easier and more convenient for you to enjoy healthy, delicious meals while 
staying safe and comfortable at home. We hope that you will take advantage of this new 
offering, and we look forward to serving you.

FREE HEARING TEST (AUDIOGRAM) 
AND ADVANCED HEARING CAMP

We are organising a Free Hearing Test (Audiogram) and Advanced Hearing Camp in 
our Centre on Sunday, 19-2-2023 from 9.30 am to 2.30 pm in association with Asian 
ENT Care Centre Hyderabad. Dr. Chava Anjaneyulu, Senior Consultant ENT Surgeon, 
Asian ENT care centre, Punjagutta will conduct the Camp in our Centre.  Members 
may come and avail the opportunity.
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We are pleased to announce that we 
have recently added a Veg Thali to our 
lunchtime menu, which is now a              
vailable from Monday to Saturday. This 
hearty and delicious meal includes a 
variety of vegetarian dishes served on a 
platter, and is sure to satisfy your 
hunger and taste buds. We invite all 
members to come and enjoy this new 
offering, and we hope that you will find 
it to be a welcome addition to our dining 
options. Whether you are a vegetarian 
or simply looking for a healthy and             
satisfying meal, the Veg Thali is sure to 
meet your needs. We look forward to 
serving you soon!

VEG THALI
We are excited to announce that every 
Sunday, we will be hosting a buffet 
lunch from 12:30 pm to 3:00 pm. This 
buffet will feature a wide range of                
vegetarian and non-vegetarian items, 
so there will be something for everyone 
to enjoy. We invite all members to come 
and partake in this delicious spread, 
and we hope that you will find it to be a 
convenient and satisfying way to refuel 
after a busy week. Whether you are in 
the mood for a light snack or a hearty 
meal, we have something for you. We 
look forward to serving you at our 
Sunday buffet lunch!

SUNDAY BUFFET LUNCH

HOME DELIVERY OF FOOD PARCEL
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